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Carey Certo

From: Keri Vartanian <keribv@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 1:39 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Brady/prune hill development 

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect 
the email for ITD review. 
 
 
I am writing because I am unable to attend the town hall tonight. I am strongly opposed to placing a gas station/car 
wash off Brady road across from prune hill elementary. This area is heavily trafficked by children attending school at 
prune hill elementary. It is incredibly important to keep this area safe for the many children and families coming and 
going from the school. Increasing car travel on this already very busy road is a bad plan for our children and our 
community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keri 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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